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      Opportunity Knocks 
 

 
Long Island State Employees FCU is offering college-bound high school seniors with 
the opportunity to compete for statewide scholarships to either a two or four year 
accredited educational institution. It’s a simple three step process, making this an 
opportunity students shouldn’t pass up. 
 

Step 1: Stop in the Credit Union office to request a scholarship application 
form. The student must be a member of the Credit Union. 

  
Step 2: Complete the application form, write an essay and obtain the 
required transcripts along with the signature of the student’s parent or 
guardian. 

 
Step 3: Return the completed form to the Credit Union no later than January    
23, 2009. 

 
There is no fee for submitting an application, but students applying MUST be: 
 

 Member of the Credit Union. 
 College bound high school seniors at the time of the application to either a 

two or four year accredited educational institution; and  
 Attending college for the first time in the fall of 2009. 

 
In early spring, applications will be judged against other submissions statewide. 
Winners will be announced in April. 
 
For more information about this scholarship program, call our office at (631) 291 
9160. 
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   Could you use some extra money?
      The Holiday Season is here 
 
The holiday season is here!  The Credit Union is offering several 
ways to help ease the stress of the Holidays!  Do you have a 
holiday Club account? 
 
Plan ahead for next year and open your Holiday Club account 
today. 
 
Holiday Loans - You can apply for a special Holiday Loan up to 
$2,000.00 at 12% for 12 months, available till January 31, 2009. 

 

 
              Holiday Skip-A-Payment            
 
We are now offering Holiday Skip-A-Payment for just a $25 fee 
per loan, you can skip your November, December or January 
payments. For more information go to www.lisefcu.org or 
contact the Credit Union at (631) 291-9160 
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www.lisefcu.org 

Long Island State Employees FCU 
 250 Veterans Highway Hauppauge, NY 11788 
 
Contact us at:                                                       Credit Union Closures 
                                   
Telephone               (631) 291 9160                Christmas Eve - Wednesday December 24th 12:00 PM 
 FAX                        (631) 360 3620                Christmas Day - Thursday December 25th  
Toll Free                1 877 LISEFCU                 New Years Eve - Wednesday December 31st 12:00 PM 
Audio Response     (631) 952 6286                 New Years Day – Thursday January 1st  
 
To report lost or stolen debit cards  1 800 453 4270

MISSION STATEMENT 

The mission of the Long Island State Employees Federal Credit Union is to provide a wide range of quality financial services based on the needs of our 

members, while maintaining the safety and soundness of the Credit Union. 

 


